D

1\5 July, 1988.

7085/2/88. SECRET.

8ir,

I am directed by Mr. Secretary Machonald to refer
to the letter from the Dominions COffice %o0.720/188 of the
9th of July, enclogsing a copy of a despatch from the
governbr-General of Nev Zeslsnd regarding the strategic
importance of the Pacific Islande, and to transamit to you,
for the ccnsiderstion of the Committee of Imperial Defence,

PReY) a copy of & despatch from the High Commissioner for the
20 #stern Pacific commenting on Lord Galwey's despateh.

8. Copies of this letter and enclosure are being

gsent to the Dominions Office and Alr ¥inistry.
I am,
gir,

Your most obedient servant,

(Signed) J. A CALNER

THE SECRETARY,
COMMITTEE OF IMPXRIAL DEPRNCE.




